
These are the minutes from the January 26, 2021 Zoom meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. 
Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp - Board Member, Mrs. 
Diane Sawin - Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon - Health Agent, Mr. William Barrett -
Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder - Public Health Nurse 

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the meeting at 4:30 p.m., Mrs. Sawin 

seconded, all in favor. 

Covid-19 Clinic Updates: Mrs. Funder is in the process of planning for local vaccine clinics, 

while we are not sure of the quantity of vaccine that we will be receiving, the Health Department 

has taken the necessary steps to prepare for a vaccination site in Town. 

926 Broadway Septic Betterment - The Board voted unanimously to release the remaining septic 

betterment funds of $17,500 for the septic repair at 926 Broadway to Robert and Carolyn 

Frattalone. 

Meeting Minutes: The Board voted to approve meeting minutes from 8/18/2020, 9/22/2020, 

10/6/2020, 11/23/2020, and 12/15/2020. 

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned 

at 4:52 p.m. 
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